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Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Accu-Tube has reviewed the REGULATION (EC) No 1907/2006 OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT 
AND OF THE COUNCIL of 18 December 2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, 
and Restriction of Chemical substances (REACH). Accu-Tube is a manufacturer of tubing products which 
contain stainless steel alloys as the base material and does not knowingly add or expose these materials 
to any substances from the Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs) at a 
concentration greater than 0.1% by weight. Additionally, as Accu-Tube does not melt or produce the raw 
materials utilized in the finished product, it works with vendors to ensure the materials they provide do 
not contain SVHCs in excess of allowable levels. As cited in statements of compliance from our vendors, 
the constituent raw materials of Accu-Tube’s products do not exceed the allowed levels of these 
substances.  

Therefore, Accu-Tube has determined that to the best of its knowledge, its stainless steel tubing products 
do not contain any significant amounts of SVHCs. This statement is valid for the most current Candidate 
List as of the date of this declaration. Statements of compliance and additional supporting documentation 
from our vendors are available upon request. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Mary Burgos 
Quality Manager 
 


